
Seniors Newsletter April  2022 

Topics 

• Quiz Night 29 th April 

• Capt v Vice 21 March 

• Matches 

• Winter league.  

• Volunteers wanted 

• Club Facilities. 

            The next Quiz night will be run by the Seniors on Friday 29 April. Hope to see you there. 

              Captains v Vice event 21 March 

This took place in very good weather and despite the temporary holes on the first 9 we had 

48 entries. The drawn nature of the event, and playing with different partners was generally 

well accepted. Nearly all games were closely fought and the Vice Captains team was 

victorious by one game out of the 24 played. (Despite the fact that the Vice-Captain could 

not play, being in court! Hopefully the right side of the ‘Bench’)  

On the day we raised about £250 for the Ukraine Crisis Fund 

 

 The first of our friendly matches took place on Monday. In excellent weather, good golfing 

conditions and course, we played Came Down; winning 3 ½ to 2 ½  

 Seniors Matches coming up; Canford School 7/4; Sherborne 20/4; Ashley Wood 28/4 ; 

IsleofPurbeck 5/5; Meyrick 12/5; Salsibury 18/5. 

  

 Winter League. Our last match was March 7th Home to Weymouth. The match was drawn 3 

games each. My thanks to all the players who took part in this year’s matches. They have all 

been played in a good friendly atmosphere, albeit a competitive nature.  It looks like Meyrick 

will be the clear winners this year, despite having their late away fixture against Barton 

being abandoned due to excessive rain. I hope we will get similar support next year and 

maybe bring back the Trophy to KHGC. 

 

Volunteers; We are planning to have a clean up the Golf Course session. Winds etc have left 

a large number of cones twigs, branches etc scattered around the periphery of the playing 

areas. So, we are looking for 12 volunteers to work in teams of 4 for 2 hours on Tuesday 12th 

April. From 8am followed by a bacon, bap and coffee.  If you would like to help, please sign 

up on the notice in the Club lobby, or let me or Maurice Randall know directly. 

 

 

The Seniors committee have regretfully withdrawn our suggestion to support the installation 

of extra storage for golf buggies. Instead we have used some of excess funds to purchase 

new tables for the dining area. (£2150.00) 

The Senior’s committee is here to organise and run Seniors events etc in the best interests of 

all members of the Club.  Feel free to raise issues make comments etc to any of the 

Committee members who will discuss them and where appropriate take them forward to the 

Captains Committee. 

Richard Pearce   Seniors Captain 


